
 

Report D1 & D2 
Communication- Pride Report & Social Media 
August 8, 2024 
 
Dear Governor Toni and Cabinet, 
 
The Pride Report continues to be published in three locations for maximum access: via email 
distribution list, on the district website, and via the district Facebook page. I have discovered 
that I have to be careful how I share the Facebook posting to the OH5 Facebook Group (not 
page) because if I put a link to the OH5 website in it, it gets flagged as spam! However both 
alternate locations are linked in each monthly email. 
 
I would like to ask that all cabinet members take back to their clubs the request for photos 
and stories of service projects, fundraisers, etc for the Pride Report.  Right now Worthington 
Noon and Grove City get gold stars, but there are Clubs doing good work that have not been 
featured for over a year at least. Zone chairs- please challenge each club as you visit! In fact, 
send me a snapshot of your Club visits! I rarely get photos of multiple clubs together and that 
would be a fun addition! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lion Christina Beargie 
 


